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Dear Sir / Madam

I am writing to formally raise my objection to the recent application for a licensing request at 4 Treeview
Court L31 3HF, which proposes the sale of alcohol from 06:00 to 00:00, alongside the provision of late-night
refreshments from 23:00 to 00:00, seven days a week. The Great Mogul the nearest public house closes at
11 pm every night. There is no requirement for another establishment to open later than this.

As a resident of the area, | believe it is important to voice concerns regarding the potential implications this
licensing request may bring to our community. Firstly, | would like to emphasize that there does not appear
to be a demand for such services in our neighbourhood, and the introduction of a late-night alcohol license
may lead to a series of adverse effects on our local environment and its residents.

| am particularly concerned that granting this license could contribute to an increase in crime and disorder
within our area. Late-night drinking establishments have repeatedly been associated with disturbances, and
with the proposed hours of operation, it is likely that this could also lead to a heightened risk to public safety.
The area already suffers from anti-social behaviour by introducing an establishment that provides alcohol at
such a late time this will exasperate an already increasing problem.

As a resident of this area, | have observed an increasing number of intoxicated individuals roaming the
streets late at night. Allowing the establishment to operate during these late hours will likely exacerbate this
issue. The presence of a large number of drunk individuals already raises serious concerns about potential
crime and disorder in our neighbourhood. With the granting of this license it will only increase the likelihood
of further intoxication among patrons and contribute to an environment that is not conducive to public
safety. This situation could lead to more incidents of violence, disturbances, and other criminal activities that
would affect not only those frequenting the establishment but also innocent bystanders and residents in the
vicinity.

Moreover, the likely escalation of public nuisance stemming from noise, litter, and potential altercations is a
matter that cannot be overlooked. Additionally, the positioning of such an establishment raises substantial
concerns for the safety and well-being of local children, particularly those living in proximity to 4 Treeview
Court. It is imperative that we provide a safe and secure environment for our younger generations, free from
risks that late-night businesses often pose.

In summary, | urge you to consider the negative repercussions that the approval of this license could have on
our community, including increased crime, safety concerns, public disorder, and risks associated with
children’s wellbeing. | kindly request that my objections be considered when evaluating the application for
this license.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. | appreciate your considerations and look forward to
your response.

Yours sincerely,




